
European Day of Languages 
 
On Friday the 29th of August at 12:45 pm nine- and eight-
graders of Tončke Čeč Primary School visited Ivana Cankarja 
Primary School where they hosted an event to 
commemorate the European Day of Languages.  
We were welcomed by some nice teachers and other 
students of Ivana Cankarja Primary School. After the formal 
greeting, we were introduced to two teachers that could 
speak Polish and Italian. While a Romanian teacher was sick 
and sadly could not come, students were divided into two 
groups instead of three. I was in a Polish group where we 
learned about the history of Poland and how to say certain 
words such as table, goodbye, my name is... Meanwhile the 
other students were learning basic Italian phrases.  
When the Italian and Polish workshops finished, we were 
invited back to the main classroom. There was a table of 
typical Polish, Romanian and Italian treats that we were 
able to taste.     
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